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Lower Platte North NRD Seeks Public Input on Groundwater Management 
 

The Lower Platte North Natural Resources District (LPNNRD) is currently updating its 
Groundwater Management Plan and is seeking input from the public. The primary goal is to 
meet standards for an approved plan while providing a tool for the LPNNRD to make informed 
decisions for the long-term management of groundwater quality and quantity. This is a valuable 
opportunity for community members, property owners, and agricultural producers to voice 
their opinions and contribute to the sustainable management of our groundwater resources. 

During the plan update, the LPNNNRD is examining procedures to determine the level of 
management needed for water quality, particularly focusing on nitrates, and is reviewing wells 
used to monitoring groundwater levels. The LPNNRD is also considering the establishment of 
subareas defined by hydrogeology for future groundwater management. These topics will be 
discussed at two Open House meetings. 

The meetings are scheduled for: 

• Monday, August 26th, from 6:00 to 7:00 PM at the Platte Center Auditorium 
• Tuesday, August 27th, from 6:00 to 7:00 PM at the Clint Johannes Education Building 

east of Lake Wanahoo in Wahoo 

If you are unable to attend one of the Open House meetings, please contact Daryl Andersen at 
402-443-4675 or dandersen@lpnnrd.org to provide comments or input.  

This is a great chance to get involved and help shape the future of groundwater management in 
the district! 
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